
On behalf of the Oregon Anglers Alliance that has a combined membership and cooperative partnership base of more than 60,000, I 
need to state that this bill ins invaluable because it will fund our much needed Hatch Box program.
The Propagation of our Native Fish is critical to the re-balancing of our ecosystem. It will revitalize our river basins with the nutrients 
that are important for many threatened and endangered species,  everything from the Pacific Lamprey eel, to crayfish, to crab, to 
killer whales and more.
It is also critical to restore our social and cultural heritage, and the economic benefits that have steadily slipped away.

Please support this bill,

Leonard Krug
President, Oregon Anglers Alliance


